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Happy New School Year! 
We were happy to see all of our students 
returning this September as well as the 
addition of a number of new families. Other 
than the hot and rainy weather, our start-up 
was smooth and students were quickly in 
their classes, starting their learning for the 
2015/16 school year!  

Our teaching staff were very busy over the 
summer creating engaging programming and 
getting their teaching/learning environments 
ready for their pupils. Our caretaking staff 
also worked diligently getting floors waxed and every crevice of the building clean so that our 
building looks brand new!!  

Mrs. Cockburn has been busy registering new families and organizing us all for a smooth year.  

We welcome Ms. Tratnik as a new member of our office staff. She will likely be the first voice you 
hear when you call Legacy. 

We would also like to welcome Mr. Burns (grade 3/4) and  Ms. Kim (grade 4) as new teachers on our 
staff. Ms. Redden has also returned to Legacy as an educational assistant in our Primary Community 
class.   

Legacy Kiss ’n’ Ride 
 Our Legacy Kiss ‘n’ Ride is off to a great start again this year. New 
identification cards are on the way!!  If you would like to use this service in 
the morning and have not yet filled in the form to receive your card, please 
visit the office.  
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CONTACT INFORMATION 

61 Russell Jarvis Dr.

Markham  L3S 4B1


Phone 905-472-4764

Fax: 905-472-2322


Email: legacy.ps@yrdsb.ca


Office Hours: 8:45am - 3:30pm

PRINCIPAL 
Laura Ryckman


VICE-PRINCIPAL 
Jeffrey Demacio


SUPERINTENDENT 
Lisa Walsh


TRUSTEE 
Juanita Nathan

legacy.ps.yrdsb.ca 
CHECK US OUT 
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LEGACY eBulletin

mailto:legacy.ps@yrdsb.ca
mailto:legacy.ps@yrdsb.ca
http://legacy.ps.yrdsb.ca
http://legacy.ps.yrdsb.ca


SEPTEMBER 11, 2015 ISSUE I

Volunteers for Kiss ’n’ Ride 
For the past  two years  we have had the great fortune of 
having two amazing volunteers, Lori and George, who take 
care of the unloading of our students at the Kiss ‘n’ Ride 
each morning. As we continue to support this morning 
service, we are hoping to add a few volunteers to share the 
load. If you would like to volunteer for a morning or two, 
please contact the office.  

Legacy School Council 
The first meeting of the Legacy Parent Council will be on 
October 5th at 7:00pm in the library. Please see the 
attached Nomination Form if you would like to be a voting 
member of the Legacy School Council. Executive position 
elections will be conducted on that evening as well.
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Going over the plan in the gym!

Right down to the work of play in 
kindergarten!

The difference between Physical 
and Human Geography in grade 
seven and eight!


